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DCR Recreational Advisory: Southwest Corridor Park Bike 

Path in Boston 
  

WHAT:          Beginning Thursday, May 4, 2023, and continuing until further notice, the 
Department of Conservation and Recreation (DCR) will conduct repairs, 
including the removal of cobblestone strips and path resurfacing, along the 
Southwest Corridor Park bike path in the City of Boston from 6:00 a.m. to 4:30 
p.m. The path will remain open for the duration of work, and detours may be in 
effect. Where applicable, users should walk on adjacent sidewalks, cyclists should 
dismount and walk bicycles. DCR urges pedestrians and cyclists to use caution 
around work areas and construction equipment.          

  
The schedule and scope of repairs by segment will be posted on the website and 
will be updated on an ongoing basis as the work proceeds.   
  

WHERE:       Southwest Corridor Park in the City of Boston  
   
WHEN:          Thursday, May 4, 2023 – until further notice  

6:00 a.m. – 4:30 p.m.  
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